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Rachael Greuber is the daughter of John and Lori Greuber originally from Watkins Glen, New York. She is a major in 
Sociology and Criminology, and minoring in Forensic Behavioral Science. After college, Rachael plans to pursue a career 
in conflict stabilization. 
  
Leadership 
As a student, Rachael has created John Carroll’s chapter of STAND, an international organization that works to raise 
awareness about genocide and put an end to current-day mass atrocities. Last spring, she organized “One Million 
Bones,” an event in which the main quad of campus was covered with clay bones and signs offering facts regarding 
current day genocides. Rachael is also a group leader of the Sociology Student Association and was awarded the 
Outstanding Junior Award from her department last year. Greuber was also one out of 30 women selected to participate 
in the John Glenn School of Public Affairs program designed to address the underrepresentation of women in politics. At 
this program, she received training in running and organizing a campaign, networking, and public speaking. Rachael also 
ran Cross Country for three years and track for two years. 
  
Commitment to Christian Values 
Rachael joined a CLC her freshman year and has been a CLC leader ever since. She attended the Guidance 11 retreat, 
and will be attending Manresa this spring. Greuber has attended the Ignatian Family Teach-In for Justice in DC the past 
two years, and is currently participating in one-on-one spiritual advising. As a sophomore at Carroll, Rachael was 
confirmed into the Catholic Church. 
  
Academic Achievement 
While at Carroll, Rachael has been on the Dean’s List since her sophomore year. She was inducted into Alpha Kappa 
Delta as a junior, the Sociology Honor Society. In the summer of 2012, Rachael interned with the US Marshals Service in 
Washington, D.C. Greuber spent the summer of 2013 in Cleveland interning with the U.S. Secret Service, and this fall, 
Rachael returned to DC to intern with the US Dept. of State in both Diplomatic Security and Conflict and Stabilization 
Operations. In January 2014 Rachael went to Hawaii in to present a research paper she wrote at the Honolulu 
International Conference on Arts and Humanities. Her paper was about women’s empowerment and economic 
development in India, Pakistan, Saudi Arabia, and the Congo. Greuber will present her research at “Celebration of 
Scholarship” this spring. 
  
Service 
Rachael has been committed to service all four years at Carroll. She has committed herself to the We, the People 
program since she was a freshman, tutoring fourth and fifth grade students in inner city Cleveland every week. She has 
been a co-organizer of Take Back the Night, an organization that is dedicated to speaking out against sexual violence and 
advocating for change. Rachael also went on an immersion trip to El Salvador in 2012, and spent this past spring break 
on the STLF service trip. Additionally, Rachael has participated in the Jesuit Day of Service, Footprints for Fatima, and 
Through the Eyes of the Child. 


